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Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,   

 
Welcome back to school everyone! I hope you have all had a happy holiday and are returning to school refreshed and 
ready for an exciting half term! Summer 2 is one of my favourites and we have so much to look forward to (and some 
lovely sunshine to enjoy too hopefully) – the Garden Party, Sports Day, end of year trips, the Year 6 play, to name a 
few! For our Year 6 pupils, this is the last half term they will spend with us at Sacred Heart before they spread their 
wings and fly the nest! I hope that over the next few weeks they can make some very special memories to finish their 
time at Sacred Heart. 
 

Well done to all the children, who received an award or certificate in assembly this morning. You are all absolute  
super stars! 

 

 
Worker of the Week 
 

Nursery  Reception  Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Alethea K  
Robin S  

Teddy J-C  
Aylah M  

Noel-Daniel P-D  
George M  
Colm M  
Merem O  

Izabela T  
Tomasz M  
Nina W  

Gabriella B-D  
Hanxin L  

Maksymilian S  
Patrick L  

Annabelle P  
Gianna M  

Chizaram E  
Nicole W  

PE Days – New days Summer 2  

N/A  Thursday  Monday  
Wednesday  

Wednesday  
Tuesday  

Monday or 
Wednesday  

Monday  
Friday  

Thursday  Thursday  

Attendance: 94.7 Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%.  

 93.5%  91.4%    95.8%   95.6%    93.3%    94.3%    95.4%    96.8%        
House Point Winner  Lenardo House 166 points       Winning House overall – Leonardo House – 4050 points          

Class Attendance Winner  1D Mrs Stanton                                              
 

The Wizard of Oz – GET YOUR TICKETS SOON!  
We are delighted to inform you, that tickets for our Year 6 end of year production – WIZARD OF OZ 
– at the Albany Theatre, are on sale. 
 

https://www.albanytheatre.co.uk/shows/sacred-heart-wizard-of-oz/ 
 

The children’s performance is Tuesday 27th June at 6:30pm. 
 
The children have been busily rehearsing their dances, songs and acting parts. They are all extremely 
excited about their parts. It really is such a special opportunity for the children and one that they will 
remember for the rest of their lives! Please buy tickets and join us for a night to remember! 
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Year 1 trip 
As part of our current topic 'Coventry to Coast', year 1 went 
to Coventry city centre, on the bus, to complete a fieldwork 
study. The children used their map skills to navigate their way 
around and find key locations including Coventry Cathedral, 
Lady Godiva Statue, and Herbet Art Gallery. We also 
explored and discussed the human and physical features that 
can be found in Coventry. It was a great experience and year 
1 had a fantastic morning!  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Sacred Heart Garden Party – Friday 16th June 
Sacred Heart Garden Party is fast approaching and will be a fantastic community event! There will be bouncy 
castles, an inflatable assault course, candy floss, face painting, tombola and much much more! Please join us 
from 2:30pm until 5:30pm. As usual, children can be collected at 2:30pm so that you can enjoy the Garden 
Party festivities as a family.  If your child cannot be collected at 2:30pm, arrangements will be made in school to 
supervise your child as normal.  Please collect from the T-Junction at 3:20pm where children will be released 
from the school hall.  Rise & Shine will be operating as usual until 5:30pm.  Children who attend Rise & Shine 
will be given the opportunity to access the Garden Party (if you would like to send them in with some money). 
 
If you would like to run a stall (£10 per stall), selling your own products, or you can support with raffle prizes 
etc, then please contact the school office. All support would be greatly appreciated! 
 

 
 
 
 

2nd PLACE in ENGLAND  
Introducing the runners up in the National Dance Champions!! We are beyond proud of our incredible dancers who absolutely excelled in Thursday’s 
Great Big Dance Off competition against the best 31 primary schools from across England. What a journey this team has been on, growing from 
strength to strength and now they’re seeing the results!  

Thank you to everyone who has supported the team and a massive thank you to Miss Jade our incredible dance teacher!  
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Year 6 Sports Festival   
On Wednesday, some of our Year 6’s took part in a head-to-head competition against 
Corpus Christi. The children had 5 stations to rotate around as they endeavoured to get the 
best score to earn points for their teams. Speed Stacking, Cup Pong, Table Tennis and a 
target shootout were in full swing! Thank you Corpus Christi Primary School, Coventry, for 
organising and putting on a great afternoon 
 

 
Year 5 Tennis 
Well done to some of our year 5 
children who represented our 
school at the School Games 
Tennis Competition this week. 
They played against 4 other schools from across the city and collectively won 5 matches. 
Each game their skills improved, and they showed great resilience and sportsmanship. Well 

done   
 
 

 
 
 

Harry Shaw Cup 
What a brilliant game of football to watch against Manor Park this 
week. Two very good school teams battled hard to the very end of 
the match. With the score level at 0-0 and looking like heading to 
penalties, in the final 10 seconds of the game, up stepped Ashish 
with a brilliant goal from the halfway line. A proper team effort from 

all - what a win. Into the next round of the cup we go!   

 

 
Spread a little kindness! 
In Mission on Monday, the Mental Health Champions presented the kindest children in our school with their certificates and treat. A huge 

congratulations to Miss Allport’s class for winning the kindest class in school. 
 
Come and join our amazing team! 
We would like to recruit a committed, hardworking and dedicated Class 
Teacher, at Sacred Heart.  
We are looking forward to welcoming a class teacher to join our team in 
our journey as an Outstanding School. Support and professional 
development are excellent with fantastic opportunities for collaborative 
partnership across the other Romero Schools. All our staff at every level 
benefit from high quality professional development opportunities. 
 

https://romeromac.com/vacancy/class-teacher-

sacred-heart-catholic-primary-school/ 
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Parent/Carer Survey - Your Voice Matters!  
At Sacred Heart School, we strive to provide a high-quality education in 
which all our pupils reach their God-given potential; your view is 
important in providing feedback on how well we are achieving our vision. 
To this end, we are delighted to share our sixth annual survey to 
parents/carers across all eight schools within The Romero Catholic 
Academy. It will close on Wednesday 19th July 2023. The link can be 
found here. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Romero2023                           
 
We would like to take this opportunity to ‘thank you’ in advance for 
completing our survey. As always, the survey will be analysed at school 
level by staff leaders and governors, as well as centrally by the executive 
team and board of directors. We will share the responses and the key 
themes emerging in Autumn with a ‘You said, we did’ update in our 
newsletter. 

 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs R Ellis 
Head of School 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Time Activity 
Value and Virtue – Intentional and Prophetic   

Monday 12th June 
 

All Day  
Afternoon 

Guitar Lessons 
Athletics Track Practise (selected children) 

Tuesday 13th June 
 

All Day 
All Day 
Morning 

Non-uniform Day – bring chocolate 
Piano and Violin Lessons 
Drumming lessons 

Wednesday 14th June   Morning 
6:00pm 

Bishop Ullathorne Transition visit Year 6 
New Reception/Nursery Parents Evening 

Thursday 15th June   9:00am 
All Day  
Morning 
Afternoon 

Year 1 to Mass   
Reception Trip to Ash End Farm 
School of Kindness Workshop 
Catholic Schools Girls Football Tournament 

Friday 16th June     9:00am 
2:30pm  

Sacred Heart Feast Day Mass 
Garden Party – non uniform day  
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